

Wednesday 12th December

Who is this letter for? Investigators - Y6

Dear parents and carers,

On Thursday 20th December we will be having our class Christmas parties. Children are expected to come to school in full uniform, however they may wish to bring party clothes to change into for the afternoon.

During the afternoon, children will play games, have a disco and eat some party food. It would be lovely if you could send in some party food that we can share for the event. You might want to see below for suggestions. Please don't send in anything that contains nuts.

Investigators - Snacks or juice

Inventors - Snacks or juice

Year 1 - Still soft drinks

Y2C - Savoury snacks

Year 2I - Sweet snacks

Year 3- Savoury snacks

Year 4 - Crisps or popcorn

Year 5 - Biscuits or cakes

Year 6 - Still soft drinks

Thank you for your support,

The staff team

Sir John Cass's Foundation Primary School St James's Passage, Duke's Place, London, EC3A 5DE

ames's Passage, Duke's Place, London, ECSA SDE 0207 283 1147

www.sirjohncassprimary.org